
 
 
 

 
 

Notice 
Identification of Tax Residency of Financial Account 

 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
To comply with the Common Reporting Standard (“CRS”) which has been effective starting 1 
July 2017, as a reporting financial institution, we are required to identify the tax residency of our 
customers, collect related information and report to the Financial Services Bureau of the 
Government of Macau Special Administrative Region.  For related information, you may visit the 
website of Financial Services Bureau: http://www.dsf.gov.mo/AEOI/?lang=en. 
 
If you are holding a financial account (life insurance) with us on 30 June 2017, in order to 
comply with the legal requirement, please fill in and sign the “Self-Certification Form for CRS 
(Individual)”. 
 
Please mail the signed Self-Certification Form, with the updated address proof (if any) and ID 
copy (if any), to our office at: Avenida da Praia Grande No. 567, BNU Building, 14 Floor, latest 
26 June 2019. 
 
If we do not receive your reply, we will identify your tax jurisdiction according to the information 
in your account, and report to the Financial Services Bureau as per legal requirement. 
 
For enquiry, please contact our Compliance Office at 8296-8416. 
 
 
 
Fidelidade – Insurance Company Limited (Life) 
 
 
10 June 2019 
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